

Reading Newsletter



Does your family make resolutions for the New Year? This year, why not make it a goal to read more books together? There are lots of fun ways that you can work on reading more books as a family. As a school, we recommend that your child reads for at least 20 minutes per day, five days a week.

Here are some achievable resolutions that your child could try:

- Visit your local library every fortnight.
- Read to an adult every day.
- Read at least one book per week.
- Read a book that is also a film.
- Read a book related to each of the subjects that you study at school.
- Read a biography.
- Create a journal to record the books that you read.
- Read a book that your parent or friend recommends.
- Making a reading den in your house.
- Read one magazine per month.
- Follow a recipe once a month.

Would you like to donate a book to your child's class? By following the links below, your book will be sent directly to our school. You can even include a note to your child's class!

Hazel Class- https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/1E66MFD0EHUXV?ref =wl share

Cedar Class- https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/12R70PIW087?ref =wl share

Maple Class- https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/249C2R06QF9DG?ref =wl share

Beech Class- https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/249C2R06QF9DG?ref =wl share

Elm Class- https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/3F9CJA8J6MRH4?ref =wl share

Cherry Class- https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/3F9CJA8J6MRH4?ref =wl share

Willow Class- https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/12R70PIW087?ref =wl share

Holly Class- https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/12R70PIW087?ref =wl share



Thank you so much to all who have generously donated a book

Would you like to win a Little People Big Dreams book?

Visit your local library and take a picture of yourself enjoying a book there. Photos can be sent to class teachers via DOJO. Two winners will be chosen by the end of the month. We hope you enjoy your visit!



